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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – November 8th, 2024 

LHSAA TO DELAY POSTSEASON FOOTBALL BRACKET RELEASE DUE TO 
ONGOING MEMBER SCHOOL LITIGATION 

BATON ROUGE – The Louisiana High School Athletic Association (LHSAA) will delay the 
release of the 2024 postseason football brackets due to ongoing litigation with one of our member 
schools. This situation could affect all 307 schools that participate in football across the state. 
Given the possible repercussions of the decision made, the LHSAA will withhold all eight 
postseason brackets until the legal process is concluded and the matter is fully resolved. We 
appreciate the understanding and patience of our member schools and fans as we work through 
this important issue.  


